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A MESSAGE FROM OUR TEAM 

Safe, patient- centered care continues to be of the utmost importance in our pharmacies. We take our 

contribution to public health initiatives very seriously – such as protecting the communities we support against 

influenza and other vaccine-preventable illnesses. We have made necessary updates to our processes for the 

protection and safety of everyone.  

 

How We’re Keeping You Safe  

We have implemented safety measures to combat the 

spread of COVID-19.     

 Mask Requirements: Cub Pharmacy strongly 

supports the CDC recommendation for everyone to 

wear a face covering in public spaces for the safety 

and protection of all.  

o We require pharmacy staff to wear a face 

mask for the duration of all immunization 

clinics. Pharmacists may also wear two-way 

protective respirators when giving 

immunizations.   

o We ask that all immunization recipients 
wear a face covering, as well. If you do not 
have a face covering, one will be provided to you.  

 Enhanced Cleaning and Disinfecting for Immunizations: In between immunizations, chairs and 

clipboards will be sanitized. Every recipient will receive a new pen when filling out consent forms, also. 

 Healthy Associates: All associates have their temperature checked before reporting to work each 

day.  

 

Our Expertise Hasn’t Changed  

 Cub Pharmacies’ Immunization Program has specially trained immunizing pharmacists who have 

provided these services for over 15 years. Last year our immunizing pharmacists administered nearly 

70,000 flu shots.  

 Our customer service is second to none, and we make the process easy for an on-site flu shot clinic. 

Our clinical pharmacists come fully equipped with everything needed for a streamlined clinic day.  

 We can be available any date and time you choose. We will work with your insurance coverage and/or 

any billing needs you may have. Upon finalization of all details, we will also provide informational 

flyers to help you get the word out about the clinic.  

We are excited to have the opportunity to serve as your immunization provider. We look forward to working 

together! 

 


